
Wednesday, July 11, 2018 

Wednesday Rides  

 
Poddlersô Ride 
Hornbeam Car Park.....2 people wanted a gentle ride...Iôd decided to go very very slowly to 
Brimham. 
End of the Greenway.....met Jane raring to go up to Brimham.  
Ripley.....came across Peter Beckingham who had an hour or so to spare and a man 
searching for the Wednesday Ride. 
The top of Clint Bank .......beautiful views.  
Burnt Yates......some flat riding with glorious views.  
Road up to Brimham....Jane and Caroline dropped off the back.....how we sympathise with 
Mark Cav.....We did notice the signs of road repairing and lovely smooth tarmac and a new 
adventure playground with interesting looking cafe.  
Road away from Brimham.....we met a tiny herd of tiny black sheep or goats.....shoats.  
Into Ripley.... the superb swoop down.... making each pedal turn worthwhile.  
Ripley Church....4 cups of coffee or tea, 2 cream teas, and 1 fruit cake and cheese in 
beautiful surroundings. 
Greenway....Jane went home....tackling the cote de Brantwood Cottage before putting her 
bike away...... and a following wind to help us all home.   
27 miles with Bridget and Thornthwaite Liz playing out nicely and the weather behaving well. 
CG 
  

 
  



 
  

 
  
Wednesday Wanderersô Ride 
A good turn-out of riders at Hornbeam on a sunny morning Wednesday Wanderers set off 
with a few longer riders, all going out on The Greenway to Ripley, to miss Yorkshire Show 
traffic. At Ripley the longer riders left  us, so we became a group of 16.  
We decided to ride to Fountains National Trust for early coffee and cake, and relaxing time. 
2 people went back from Fountains, we rode through park, had photo session, and on to 



Ripon. 4 more left at Ripon, leaving a group of 10 to go past Newby Hall to Boroughbridge, 
then back to Harrogate via Minskip, Occaney, Farnham, Harrogate. 
A lovely ride with lovely people. 36 miles at a steady pace.  Thanks to all for all your help. 
Mike W 
  

 
  
July Awayday ï Reeth, Askrigg, Muker, Tan Hill  
Another brilliant away day organised by Colin and Kevin. This was one of the best rides in 
perfect weather (just the right temperature ) and crystal-clear views of beautiful Wensleydale 
and Swaledale. Just look at those photos.  We had 3 big hills so the going was a bit slow and 
even the flat bits were hilly ï but oooh they were fun.  
We were split into 3 groups of around 8 people. My grou p left first with a cunning plan to 
beat the fast group over the first big hill (with massive views) to Askrigg for coffee. Needless 
to say, they had filled up the tea room by the time we got there. So, we went to the Kings 
Arms ï just for a coffee and sad ly no cake. 
Then back over another big hill (more massive views) heading for Muker but with a 
delightful detour down Colinôs gated road to Satron and on to the lunch stop at the Kearton 
Tearooms at Thwaite. Thankfully, Kevin had warned us to expect dreadful service and thatôs 
exactly what we got. Quote from my wife ñIf youôre in the service industry, you should give 
good serviceò. 
Then we set off in earnest to do the big one ï Tan Hill. Not as daunting as expected and a 
lovely climb. 
The ride back to Reeth was much faster ï and the views continued. 
Back around 4 in good time to get home for the football.  
A great day out. Thanks to all who came and particularly Justin for back marking. Steve W  
  



 
  

 
  



 
  

 
  




